
From MICHAEL HIRST 
Member of Parliament for Strathkelvin and Bearsden 

HOUSE OF COMMONS 

LONDON SW1A OAA 

30th January 1987 

Thank you for your letter of 26th January. 

I think the suggestions in your letter are very worthwhile, and I am writing 
to let you know that I have passed them on to Norman Fowler. 

Kindest regards 

G RO-C 

Dr C A Ludlam 
Consultant Haematologist 
The Royal Infirmary of Edinburgh 
Laurison Place 
EDINBURGH 
EH3 9YW 
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